
Town of Hammond 

Board Meeting Minutes 

July 13, 2020 

 

The board for the Town of Hammond held their regular monthly meeting on Monday, July 13, 2020, at the Hammond 

Town Hall at 1816 County Road E. 

 

Chairman Hueg called the Town of Hammond Board meeting to order at 7:30 pm. 

 

The agenda was approved motion by Miller/Aune second. 

 

The bills and payments were approved; motion by Anderson/Miller second. 

 

Minutes from June 8, 2020 regular meeting were approved motion by Anderson/Miller second. 

 

Treasures report from June 2020 was approved: motion by Aune/Wynveen second. 

$95.61 Interest on checking 

$22.79 Interest on savings 

$415,015.95 Check Book balance 

$227,423.10 Savings balance 

$21,628.87 Park fund 

$13,513.79 Pine Lake fund/Rolling Hills 

$14,163.01 Impact Fee Account 

 

Recycle Report:  Had an issue with the compactor, but it has been corrected. 

 

Planning Commission; Meet was held on June 6th, everyone was present. 

Discussed the combining of the three separate ordinances; Developers Agreement, Building Code Ordinance and Road 

and Driveway Ordinance. 

Discussed Variance ordinance and determined it was not needed.  

Discussed County Building Ordinance and will have someone from county attend next meeting. 

Two radar test the County Sheriff Dept. conducted on 170
th
 Street and County Road J, getting a car count and average 

speed. 

 

Agenda: 

Route to Recovery - approval of funds for Fire Dept. light weight gear, $14,520: Motion by Andersen/Wynveen second. 

Pheasant Hills West Final Platt was approved – motion by Anderson/Aune second. 

Ed Forliti LOC reduction – will stand at $134,100 until all approvals are made, than reduced to $45,420: motion by 

Anderson/Wynveen second. 

 

Roads:   

In July the second lift of blacktop will be put on 170
th
. 

Paul is getting an estimate on shouldering work on 167
th
 Street, Southside. 

Paul cleaned the debris out of the culvert on 60
th
. 

170
th
 will needs some repair due to a car fire on the road. 

 

Chairman report:  

Chris Sauer a resident of Prairie Run Development had some concerns about the bridge on 100
th
 and 167

th
, Paul followed 

up and the county took care of it. 

Chairman Hueg found a pile of someone’s garbage on 150
th
on the east shoulder; he has picked it up and disposed of it. 

Chairman Hueg asked the clerk to send letters to two residents for debris in ROW. 

 

Next meeting scheduled for August 10th, 2020. 

Being no other business the meeting was adjourned, motion by Anderson/Miller second. 

 

Respectfully submitted: Linda Hawkins 


